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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 

 

It is officially autumn, at least as we know it here in Florida. What we do 

know is that the Knights are once active again with various fall activities. 

Soccer challenge is underway. Tootsie Roll drives and FIT Spaghetti 

Nights are being conducted. Trunk or Treat is fast approaching. Please 

join in to help make these activities a success. 

 

We will also be conducting our Membership Drive this month at the 

Fifth Sunday Rosary Masses on October 29th & 30th and Pancake 

Breakfast on October 30th. Who can you bring in as a new Knight. 

 

Don’t forget: 

Life Chain Sunday on October 2nd 

Family Beach Day on Sunday, October 16th 

 

Good of the order: 

Congratulations to Joseph Petrick, September Knight of the Month 

Alain and Tina Fradette, September Family of the Month 

 

All things in His name, 

Mike Deschaine 

Grand Knight                        
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Navigator’sBLog 

 

Into the Breach – Be not afraid! 

October, the month of the Most Holy rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary – 

Mother of God.  Let us storm heaven with rosaries this month! 

We are all in this together.  One of the Final texts I received from PGK Robert Burgess just before his 

passing was “See you soon!” 

Fatima - 3rd Secret 

Sister Lucia’s own words in a 1957 interview: “She told me that the devil is about to wage a decisive 
battle against the Blessed Virgin, … where one side will be victorious and the other side will suffer 
defeat. Also, from now on we must choose sides. Either we are for God or we are for the devil; there is 
no in-between.” 

Fr Malachi Martin interview in 1996:  Sister Lucia’s single-page letter of the “Third Secret” covers three 
topics— 1. A Physical chastisement of nations 2. A spiritual chastisement 3. The central function of 
Russia in the two which in fact, the physical and spiritual chastisements are to be girded on a fateful 
timetable in which Russia is the ratchet.  The Third Secret involves Russia and Ukraine, among other 
things.” 

From the First Letter of Paul to the Thessalonians 

Chapter 5:  The Day of The Lord verse 1-4 

“Now about the times and seasons, brothers, we do not need to write to you.  For you are fully aware 
that the Day of the Lord will come like a thief in the night.  While people are saying, “Peace and security,” 
destruction will come upon them suddenly, like labor pains on a pregnant woman, and they will not 
escape. But you, brothers, are not in the darkness so that this day should overtake you like a thief. But 
since we belong to the day, let us be sober, putting on the breastplate of faith and love, and the helmet 
of our hope of salvation. 

9-11 For God has not appointed us to suffer wrath, but to obtain salvation through our Lord Jesus 
Christ.  He died for us so that, whether we are awake or asleep, we may live together with 
Him.  Therefore encourage and build one another up, just as you are already doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Christian Living- Our Bishops and Priests - verse 12-22 

“But we ask you, brothers, to acknowledge those who work diligently among you, who preside over you 
in the Lord and give you instruction.  In love, hold them in highest regard because of their work. Live in 
peace with one another. 

And we urge you, brothers, to admonish the unruly, encourage the fainthearted, help the weak, and be 
patient with everyone.  Make sure that no one repays evil for evil. Always pursue what is good for one 
another and for all people. 

Rejoice at all times.  Pray without ceasing.  Give thanks in every circumstance, for this is God’s will for you 
in Christ Jesus. Do not extinguish the Spirit.  Do not treat prophecies with contempt but test all things. 
Hold fast to what is good.  Abstain from every form of evil.” 

 
Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Dear Brothers, 
 
I had a surgery earlier this week and not able to put a letter together for 
this month. I will have a full article ready for October. 
 
"Message to all brothers and families: Care from your Heart as God has 

for you!" 
 
Best regards, 
John Palazzo Jr., Deputy Grand Knight Council 7408 
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District Deputy Message

 

Worthy Sirs,  
 

I hope you all got through Ian with minimal damage, loss or outages.  We in 
South Brevard were very lucky the storm wasn’t at hurricane force as it passed 
by.  God has blessed us. 

As we begin the 2nd quarter of our fraternal year it's time to inventory where 
your councils stand in relation to Star Council.  The State Council goal is for every council to 
bring in 1 new member per council per month.  Only two councils in the district have achieved 
that goal to date, Bishop Verot council 5845 and St. Joseph’s council 7408. 

Hopefully all councils are conducting the required programs and submitting the 
appropriate reports. 

October is going to be a busy month:  Oct. 3 Life Chain, Oct. 8 District Soccer, Oct.22 
Regional Soccer, and Oct. 28 Fraternal Benefits Night.  (7 members or family members must 
attend the viewing to be credited for Star Council). Many of you will be conducting Trunk or 
Treat events at your parish and some will be selling pumpkins at their Pumpkin Patches. 

Please send me your membership drives schedule for October. Let's start off the 2nd 
quarter with a bang. 

Thanks for all you have done so far, and I look forward to seeing where October takes 
us. 
 

 

Larry Davis 
District Deputy 
District 30 
(321) 412 – 2191  
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
For October it’s all about our annual National Life Chain on October 2nd.  
We’ll meet as always down by the railroad tracks on Strawbridge Ave.  
It’s from 2pm to 3pm.  Can you Stand For Life for One Hour?? I’m 
hoping for a large turnout from the Council.  Roe has been defeated but 

Abortions are still happening, and they happen here in Florida. 
 
Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

Happy Fall Y’all! The year has started out well for our Ladies but we still have a 

few who could use some prayers. 

Our Annual Genesis House Baby Shower is Tuesday, October 11th at 11:30. 

We’ve been hosting this baby shower for over 16 years! My how time flies. 

Genesis House is in need of newborn and size 1, 4 and 5 diapers. Of course, any gift is 

welcome. We also fill baby bottles with loose change to give to them at the shower. We’ve 

changed the date of our Card Party to October 22nd at 1 pm. Tickets are $10 each. Please 

change your calendars. Hope to see you there. Always a lot of fun with Bunco and any game 

of your choice. We’ll have lots of card tables set up and will serve some nice, sweet snacks. 

No experience necessary for the Bunco, we will teach you. You can get tickets at the Parish 

office or you can get them at the door if you like. 

Our November afternoon meeting will be November 8th at 11:30. We’ll be serving turkey 

sandwiches. There will not be a social meeting in November. 

‘When the sun is shining, I can do anything; no mountain is too high, no trouble too difficult to 

overcome.’ Wilma Rudolph 

Andrea Smith 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

God has granted me another month, another day to think of what to say. 
Our world needs our prayers. It seems the more you watch TV the more 

you feel the road is taking us entirely in the wrong direction. The basic 

gift the Lord has given us is life! And there are those on the far left that feel 
life as long as its someone else's really does not matter. California Governor 

feels you can kill a baby 28 days after birth, well that not abortion that is 

murder!  Then it seems that the illegal's sneaking into our country their  
lives don’t matter! Texas and Arizonian take the brunt of those sneaking 

in and many dying on the way and drowning crossing the river. I’m sure if the people in power 
did not invite them, they would not attempt the journey to our country.  In a way you can’t 
blame people for wanting what maybe we had and hopefully not lost! Why are the prisons in 
various countries being emptied out and told to come to the United States. Then we have to 
support the criminal element not knowing who they are.  But just send 

50 odd people to Martha's Vineyard and then all hell breaks loose “We don’t want them here! 
“But there again the border States are stuck with millions sneaking across into our country but 
that’s ok with them. All they want is their votes! But there again mass death’s take place and 
they don’t care. Money and Power is their motto! Riots, criminals let go with  
a slap on the wrist. And forget the person hurt or injured or killed or raped. It may seem that 
they are setting us up for a Sodom and Gomorra with all this taking place the weapon we hold 
is the power of prayer. The power to defeat the murderers, the rapist, the criminals let loose in 
our country. Saint Michael the Archangel carries the sword the weapon He will use on the devil 
and his helpers. Pray as if you have never prayed before for our lives for our future for our 
children and their children. People many people both men and woman have died for this great 
country of ours don’t let their deaths go in vain.  Do two things pray and vote.  

GODS LOVE AND BLESSINGS AND GOD BLESS AMERICA. 
Senior Deacon Frank Falotico, SOSM Life Member K of C 

Forth Degree, Chaplain,  United States Marine,  Korea era. 
“SEMPER FIDELUS “ 

Saint Joseph’s Catholic Church 
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The Insurance Guy 

Is an Important Piece of the Puzzle  

There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the need 
for a long-term care (LTC) product for estate preservation and family protection. While 
many commercial life insurance companies have gotten out of the long-term care business, 
the Knights of Columbus considers LTC a very important piece of the family protection 
puzzle. The Order has been actively offering our members this product for nearly 23 years 
without a premium increase on current policyholders. Members who wisely purchased an 
LTC plan from the Knights in 2000 are still paying the same premiums today. Even better, 

our LTC coverage is backed by the full strength of the Order, which remains rooted in our strong Catholic 
values. Talk about stability when it counts.  

If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio, please take some time out 
of your schedule to meet with me.  

Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you most likely will never be 
any healthier than you are today.  
Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield, FIC, FICF, MDRT 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 
 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brother Knights: 
 
Looking for a few more Brothers to step up and join the Columbus Club, 
 
We take care of the maintenance of the building and the outside grounds. 
 

Also covering when we have rentals. 
 
Call me if you want to join. 
 
Frank 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

 

Knights of Columbus Council 7408 Soccer “Free Kick” Challenge September 14th 

Knights of Columbus Soccer “Free Kick” Challenge was held   September 14th at St. 
Joseph School. Sixteen student athletes competed for 1st place positions. There are 8 student athletes 
advancing to the district competition on October the 8th, Starting at 9am. The district event will be held on 
the football field behind Melbourne Central Catholic High school. Located at, 154 East Florida Avenue 
Melbourne, FL 32901. It will be a beautiful day to be outside. Come on out and volunteer! 

Thanks to our volunteers! Michael Deschaine, Anthony Krzeminski, Charlie Benfeito, John Palazzo Jr., Terry 
Galvin, Ben Adamo, Joe Farrelly, James Krempasky, Joe Giesler. 

 

 

Tootsie Roll Drive for Special Needs - Joe Giesler  

 

Council 7408 was out in force on September 24th soliciting for our Special needs kids. We kicked of the morning with a lot of 

coffee at the Palms Crossing Publix on Palm Bay Rd. The foot traffic was brisk as shoppers were preparing for Hurricane Ian. 

 Even with the sky’s threating rain, we had a very successful collection for Special Olympics. We couldn’t be successful with our 

community programs without our brothers caring and being active in our council! A big shout out to our super star volunteers! 

Tom Trembley, Harry Weaver, Joe Giesler, Ben Adamo, Tony Krzeminski, Rick DiCicco, and John John Palazzo.  
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Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. We had a winner of the $950.00 progressive jackpot on 9 - 27! 
The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at around $600.00.  While some of our games have payouts around 
$150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers, and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken 
salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday 
Night to hone your Bingo skills. Many attendance prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick 
up an ice cream treat at the Mid way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

We now serve Chicken 

Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of great meals at a 

reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, makes the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation 

of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm 

this past Friday and we expect more during the coming weeks.  We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 

7 pm. Great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 

We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136 or James Krempasky (585}-964-7528 

 

 

Events coming up in October 

Life Chain October 2 @ 2pm 

 

FIT Dinner Service 

October 5 

Trunk or Treat at St. Joseph School October 28 
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Knights of Columbus soccer “Free Kick” Challenge 

District Competition October 8 9am 

Regional Competition October 22 9am 

State Competition November 5 10am 

 These 3 events will be held on the football field behind Melbourne Central Catholic High school. Located at, 154 East Florida 

Avenue Melbourne, FL 32901. 

 

Fifth Sunday rosary October 29 and 30 

Pancake Breakfast October 30 

 

Have a blessed month! 

Joseph Giesler 404-933-8784. 

 

Vivat Jesus 
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2022-23 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  Bob and Claire LeMay 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Norm Kuehn 
Family of the Month: SK Frank and Rita Sapienza 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Petrick 
Family of the Month:  SK Alain and Tina Fradette 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month:  
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month:  
 
February: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year: 
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in October 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2 Life Chain 2pm - Downtown Melbourne 

 3 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 4  

 5 F.I.T. Spaghetti Dinner 

 6 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 7  

 8 
K of C Soccer Challenge 9am at 
MCC 

 9  

 10 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 11 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 12  

 13 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 14 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 15  

 16  

 17 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 18  

 19  

 20  

 21 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 22 
K of C Soccer Challenge 9am at 
MCC 

 23  

 24 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 25  

 26  

 27 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM   

 28 
Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 
Trunk or Treat and Church 

 29 5th Sunday Rosary 4:30PM 

 30 
5th Sunday Rosary 9:00AM & Pancake 
Breakfast 

 31 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 
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Information 

 Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

William S. Adamo 

Gary C. Bradley 

Luigi J. Berardi PGK 

Patrick J. Farrelly PGK,PFN 

Mark A. Figura 

Paul L. Gallant PFN 

Terrence P. Galvin PGK 

Robert K. Hoe 

Carl M. Kern 

Gerald L Lague 

Thomas L. Leggins 

Barry J. Lucas 

David J. Mancini 

Benjamin R. Pena 

Timothy M. Pollock 

Paul E. Sharkey 

Walter G. Smith 

William J. Thibault III 

Joseph A. Van Chieri Sr. 

Richard J. Wombacher 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farrelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, 
 

  

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from September 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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